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Got news?
Please contact  
Brian Harris
at 864-241-1010 
or by emailing him at 
HarrisBW@scdot.org

Brian 
Harris

Stephanie Jackson-Amell
District 3 Engineering Administrator

 Meet Brooke L. Lewis    
Name: Brooke Lewis
Title: Administrative Assistant
Office: Greenville Signal Shop

Staff, building changes in District 3
As summer draws to a close and 

many of us prepare for the 
start of yet another school year 

to begin, we here in District 3 have 
seen many changes occur this sum-
mer for our District 3 headquarters.  
	 SCDOT District 3 also welcomed a 
new DEA, Stephanie Jackson-Amell. 
Please join me in wishing her much 
success in her new position. 
	 The building has also received a 
much needed facelift. Stop by and see 
the District 3 headquarters building up-
dates. The lobby has fresh paint as well 
as new flooring, and the old elevator 
has been updated. 
	 These updates have been a much an-
ticipated effort and will go a long way 
in providing employees a harmonic 
and cohesive working environment. 
It will provide visitors to the SCDOT 
headquarters with a positive and wel-
coming impression.  

District 3 introduces 
Brooke L. Lewis to the 
SCDOT family. Lewis 

has been with the SCDOT for 
three months as an administra-
tive assistant at the signal shop in 
Greenville. 
	 Lewis enjoys reading, Pinter-

est and is big fan of the online 
game Candy Crush. She is often 
quoted as saying, “If you stand 
straight, do not fear a crooked 
shadow.” 
	 Please welcome Lewis to  
SCDOT and wish her much suc-
cess in her position. 


